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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

Vision International People Group Public Limited announces that the consolidated results for the 

year ended December 31
st
 2016 are expected to be lower than the reported results for the year 

ended December 31
st
 2015, losses are expected for the current year and are mainly attributable 

to: 

 

- The lower than budgeted sales for the year, 

 

Copies of the aforesaid announcement are available at the registered office of the Company, at 

67, Limassol Avenue, Aglantzia, 2121, Nicosia. Furthermore, investors can download a copy of 

the same from the internet site of the Company at www.vipgpl.com. 
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